

President's Message

Hello everyone, and Happy New Year!!

I hope you had a great holiday season. I apologize for the late notice, but we have had a few scheduling changes with our lunch meeting topics. Next Tuesday, o1/08/19, we will have a presentation on Outdoor airflow issues and energy recovery put on by RenewAire. Please note, we have also changed the topic for February to "Revit on the Construction Site". Finally, I'm excited to announce that on April 25, we will have a dinner and presentation put on by the current society president, Sheila Hayter. The location and exact times of this event are still unknown, but I will update you as soon as I can.

I hope you are all able to join us for the lunch meeting next Tuesday. Please RSVP to Jake Warden by Monday, 01/07/19.

Sincerely,

Tyler

Tyler

Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019

Time: 11:30 am lunch and presentation

Location: The Marq, 3177 French Road, De Pere, WI

2018-19 SCHEDULE

Sept. 11 - GLEE Building Tour

Oct. 9 - Focus on Energy— Design Assist Process

Nov. 13 - GasTite — Gas pipe sizing basics

Dec. 11 - President's Dinner, Waterford Room at St. Brendan's in Green Bay

Jan. 8 - Outside airflow issues/remedies

Feb. 12 - Revit on the Construction Site

Mar. 20 - Technical Seminar

April 25 - ASHRAE Presidential Message

May 2-4—2019 Region VI CRC (Milwaukee)

May - Annual Golf Outing